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I am writing to share an important update regarding the Ministry of the Solicitor 
General’s Mobile Crisis Response Team (MCRT) Enhancement Grant.  
 
With the current grant cycle of the MCRT Enhancement Grant ending on March 31, 
2024, I am pleased to inform you that funding will continue to be made available under a 
new three-year grant cycle beginning in 2024-25 through a competitive grant 
application process. 
 
Further details about the grant program eligibility, guidelines, and competitive 
application process will be issued in April 2024. Please direct all inquiries regarding the 
MCRT Enhancement Grant to Shamitha Devakandan at 
Shamitha.Devakandan@ontario.ca and Steffie Anastasopoulos at 
Steffie.Anastasopoulos@ontario.ca.  
 
I trust this information is useful. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Kenneth Weatherill 
Assistant Deputy Minister 
Public Safety Division 
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c:  Mario Di Tommaso, O.O.M. 
 Deputy Solicitor General, Community Safety 
  
 Creed Atkinson 
 Chief of Staff, Ministry of the Solicitor General 
 
 


